








Below is a copy of the draft minute from the Full Council meeting held on 16th 
October 2018 
 
C168 – Financial Matters – Conclusion of Audit 
Councillors received an update on the Conclusion of Audit for the 2017/18 externally 
audited accounts.  The Clerk advised that the External Auditor, PKF Littlejohn, had 
e-mailed stating the following: 
‘We have commenced our review of the Annual Governance & Accountability Return 
(AGAR) for Peasedown St John Parish Council for the year ended 31 March 2018 
but cannot formally complete it.’ 
 
It was reported that the deadline for the Conclusion of Audit publication was 30th 
September 2018 and that the External Auditor had recommended an ‘interim 
external audit report’ be published until they can conclude the audit. 
 
The Internal Auditor had also reported, that many other Parish Councils had received 
the same response from the External Auditor.  The Clerk had liaised with ALCA who 
had confirmed that NALC were submitting a formal complaint. 
 
It was resolved to publish the ‘temporary’ Conclusion of Audit notice in lieu of a 
formal conclusion of the External Audit as suggested by the External Auditor, PKF 
Littlejohn.  Also, to include with the Conclusion of Audit notice a copy of the draft 
minute from this meeting.  Furthermore, that the Clerk withholds payment of the 
External Audit fee, until the formal conclusion of audit report has been received and 
that the issues we have experienced are highlighted to ALCA for collation as a 
formal complaint to NALC. 
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